
 

 

S’mores Class Newsletter 
Date: 09/03/2015 

Reading Record Book 
● Please remember to turn in the Reading Record Book every Wednesday.  Please 

add up and write the total minutes read for that week. 

● If students are not reading a minimum of 100 minutes a week they will most 
likely not meet their goal of 1,000 minutes.  We want every student to be able to 
attend our Literary Luncheon in November! 

Volunteers 
● Please turn in the blue volunteer sheet if you would like to volunteer in our class 

this year. 

● We still need a Room Parent to plan class parties (Halloween/Fall, 
Christmas/Winter, and end of the year party.) 

● We still need a Garden Docent! 

● We still need a Junior Achievement Volunteer! 

 

 



 
 

 

 

So You Think You Can Dance 
● Mark your calendars, our class will be performing their dance on Thursday, 

October 22 at both 6:00 and 7:00 pm.  Tickets are on sale now.  They are $3 
each.  Students will begin learning their dances during PE class very soon!  

 

Field Trip Money 
● This year the 3rd grade classes will be taking 3 field trips and also have 1 field 

trip that comes to us!  The cost for these field trips are $40 a student.  Please try 
to turn in your field trip donation by Friday, September 11th.  You can make a 
check out to Breen Student Accounts, but cash is accepted too!  If this causes a 
hardship you can fill out a PTC scholarship form in the office to get help with the 
payment.  Please contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Scholastic Book Orders 
● Please turn in all book orders and money by next Friday, September 11th.  You 

can also order online.  The class code is on the flyer that went home in last 
week’s Thursday Folder. 

● I will have our class website activated by tomorrow afternoon.  You will be able to 
link to the Scholastic Website from our class webpage. 

 

 



 
 

No School Monday 
● No school on Monday for Labor Day!  Because it is a 4 day week, students will 

not have spelling homework or a spelling test next week.  They will still have 
math homework every night. 

 

Camper of the Week 
● We enjoyed learning a little bit more about Ty Wickwire this week!  Next week our 

Camper of the Week will be Olivia Ali.  

 

 

Have a wonderful weekend!  Love, The S’mores Class! 

 


